September 2009

Last week we mailed you a questionnaire for the National Household

- Education Survey, sponsored by the U.S: Department of Education. If
someone in your household has already returned the survey, we thank you
very much foryour help. = . oo e

If you have not completed and returnied your survey, please do so right
away. We need fo hear from everyone and your help is very important to
us. Your household was randomly selected to take part in this survey and
cannotbe replaced. = cooiEe o

If you have any qu_es"tio'hs, feel froo tor on_ta'é_:t us at 1-888-880-3033 or visit
our website www.NHESSurvey.org. : e

Sincerely,

Stuart Kerachsky,
Acting Commissioner

Vea al reverso para espariol




